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November 1st, 2022

Attention RID Customers,

The Roosevelt Irrigation Board of Directors has set the 2023 Allocation. The new
limit will be 5.6 AF of water per acre. This allocation will start as of January 1%,
2023. Starting in January your monthly statement will reflect this new allocation
and the remainder as the year progresses.

Last year our allocation began at 4.86 AF and was increased to 5.56 AF in July,
then in August we were able to remove all allocation for the remainder of 2020.

Also, please note our rate for irrigation water will be $61.00 per acre-foot
beginning January 1%, 2023.

If you have any questions please call Ann Craig in our office.

Thank you,
— hh"""'\--_,_‘_\_
|
Donovan L. Neese

Superintendent
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